A message from our Investment Consultant

October 27, 2010

“The Pompano Beach General Employees' Retirement System earned a positive rate of return of approximately 7.5% for the fiscal year ending September 30, 2010.  The Board of Trustees has developed a conservative and broadly diversified investment program that includes both traditional and alternative asset classes.  Despite a challenging investment environment, positive earnings were largely due to several of the Fund's investment advisors who exceeded their respective benchmarks.  Strong returns were posted in the domestic equity and core fixed income components.   As of September 30, 2010, the total pension assets stood at $105 million dollars as compared to $98 million at the previous year-end.  During fiscal 2010, the Pension Plan paid out approximately $7 million dollars in retirement benefits.”
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